Lewis & Clark

Vice President, Secretary, and General Counsel

0615 S.W. Palatine Hill Road Portland, Oregon 97219-7899 Phone 503-768-7691 Fax 503-768-7688 www.lclark.edu



Ari Z. Cohn 170 Independence Mall W Suite 510 Philadelphia, PA 19106

May 1, 2014

Re: Your April 18, 2014 Letter to President Glassner

Dear Mr. Cohn:

The President's office has referred your letter to me for review. I may be back in touch when that review is completed.

Sincerely,

David G. Ellis

VP, Secretary and General Counsel